Sent: 30 July 2019 16:01
To: Planning
Subject: development al 55 Fitzroy Park

Re planning application 2018/3672/P.

| wish to register my opposition to this application as a whole. | a a regular user of this part of Hampsted Heath,
using the unmade part of Millfield Lane. Putting any more houses with exits onto Millfield Lane will degrade to
environment there and interfere with a route that is currently enjoyed by thousand of pedestrians and cyclists. |
would therefore most strongly object to the plots where access to Millfield Lane is proposed. The present open
aspect of this part of Fitzroy Park would be spoilt by extra dwellings, whatever provision is made for wildlife
habitats. The proposal to limit car parking space to 1 per dwelling is likely to lead to additional cars owned by
occupants being parked in Fitzroy Park itself, detractibg from amenity and potentially creating obstructions.

Harvei Goldstein



